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Zoning Inspector

From: Eric Gilbert <egilbert@usebsg.com>

Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 10:14 AM

To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Cooney Property 

Good morning Mr Cooper – 

 

I own the property that shares the northern line with Sue Cooney’s property on Island Beach 

Drive. Sue and I discussed the proposed work that will be done on their cottage including the 

need to move toward our property line by approximately 2.5 feet at the northwest corner. We 

are ok with this so if there are any questions please contact me directly. 

 

Regards, 

 

Eric Gilbert    

4969 Walnut Cove Drive 

Canandaigua, NY 14424 

585-734-7170 

 


